
Are you considering a return to 
your nursing career?

The part-time Return to Practice 
programme at Aberystwyth University 
provides you with an inclusive learning 
experience which meets the Nursing and 
Midwifery Council’s Return to Practice 
Standards (2019) and enables you to 
apply for readmission to the professional 
register as an autonomous registered 
healthcare practitioner.

In addition, by working alongside our 
Practice Learning Partners in the locality, 
employment opportunities will be available 
for you to explore when you successfully 
complete the programme.

If you want to learn more about this 
exciting new programme, please contact 
Darren Prince, Return to Practice Scheme 
Coordinator on nrsstaff@aber.ac.uk

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

For more information: 
www.aber.ac.uk/hec

Start date: 26 February 2024
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